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The Gospel of John

 Jesus is God

 Jesus cleanses the temple



Today’s Focus

 Jesus, the Bread of Life



Jesus, the Bread of Life

John 6:25-35 And when they had found him on the other side of the sea, they said unto him, 
Rabbi, when did you come here? Jesus answered them and said, Verily, verily, I say unto you, 
You seek me, not because you saw the miracles, but because you did eat of the loaves, and 
were filled. Labor not for the food which perishes, but for that food which endures unto 
everlasting life, which the Son of man shall give unto you: for on him has God the Father set 
his seal. Then said they unto him, What shall we do, that we might work the works of God? 
Jesus answered and said unto them, This is the work of God, that you believe on him whom he 
has sent. 



Jesus, the Bread of Life

They said therefore unto him, What sign do you show then, that we may see, and believe you? 
what do you work? Our fathers did eat manna in the desert; as it is written, He gave them 
bread from heaven to eat. Then Jesus said unto them, Verily, verily, I say unto you, Moses 
gave you not that bread from heaven; but my Father gives you the true bread from heaven. 
For the bread of God is he who comes down from heaven, and gives life unto the world. Then 
said they unto him, Lord, evermore give us this bread. And Jesus said unto them, I am the 
bread of life: he that comes to me shall never hunger; and he that believes on me shall never 
thirst.



People’s Hearts

John 6:25-26 And when they had found him on the other side of the sea, they said unto him, 
Rabbi, when did you come here? Jesus answered them and said, Verily, verily, I say unto you, 
You seek me, not because you saw the miracles, but because you did eat of the loaves, and 
were filled. 



Our labor

John 6:27 Labor not for the food which perishes, but for that food which endures unto 
everlasting life, which the Son of man shall give unto you: for on him has God the Father set 
his seal. 



People open up

John 6:28 Then said they unto him, What shall we do, that we might work the works of God? 



Just believe

John 6:29 Jesus answered and said unto them, This is the work of God, that you believe on him 
whom he has sent. 



“Do a miracle!”

John 6:30 They said therefore unto him, What sign do you show then, that we may see, and 
believe you? what do you work? 



Manna

John 6:31 Our fathers did eat manna in the desert; as it is written, He gave them bread from 
heaven to eat. 



True Bread

John 6:32-33 Then Jesus said unto them, Verily, verily, I say unto you, Moses gave you not that 
bread from heaven; but my Father gives you the true bread from heaven. For the bread of 
God is he who comes down from heaven, and gives life unto the world. 



“Give us this bread”

John 6:34 Then said they unto him, Lord, evermore give us this bread. 



Jesus, the Bread of Life

John 6:35 And Jesus said unto them, I am the bread of life: he that comes to me shall never 
hunger; and he that believes on me shall never thirst. 



Application

 We have to examine where we are working for “food that perishes”



Application

 Where do we limit Jesus to provide for our worldly wishes?



Application

 We tend to forget miracles



The Good News

 Jesus wants to be our personal Bread of Life


